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October 25, 2021
To whom it may concern:

The Oklahoma City Harley Owners Group is a non-profit organization made
up of Harley Davidson motorcycle owners across the state. Each year we
host this large fundraiser which generates the monies necessary to operate
our chapter and make donations to the Elks Baskets which feeds families in
need during the holidays. We will be hosting our 33rd Annual CA Poker
Run on February 12, 2022, and we are expecting between 800 and 1100
bikes to participate- weather permitting! We would like to invite you to
participate as a Sponsor in this event through donations that will be used
as door prizes for the attendees. We will display Sponsor information during
the event and include it in our Chapter Newsletter.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please feel free to contact
me at (405) 200- 9038 or Director@OKCHOGchapter.com if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
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James Payton
Director
Oklahoma City H.O.G Chapter 4029
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